

### Davyhulme Primary School

# PTA Newsletter

#### UPDate BEFORE CHRISTMAS...

So with the PTA Committee re-elected, we are all set for another fantastic year of fund-raising. We all enjoy what we do, organising events and raising money for the school and all the children. If you would like to join the PTA please get in touch.

#### What WE have spent money on so far?

From last year's fundraising we donated monies to the school to purchase the following items: School Planners for each child to use throughout the year, End of Year trophies and Leavers T-shirt's for Year 6 as well as the inflatables used on the last day of the school year.

£1,000 was also donated to the school to purchase strategy games and activities for the children to use during wet play times

In addition, £200 was donated towards the transport costs to take KS1 children to the cinema.

We would like to thank all the parents, grandparents, carers, teachers, staff and the children for all their support in our activities. We couldn't do what we do without you. We'd also like to wish you all a Merry Christmas and a very Happy New Year.



#### Making a Difference...

Halloween Disco in October. This raised circa £750.00.

Christmas Fair - A new event with a great turnout. Gift stalls, Santa's Grotto, Games, Crafts, Books & Toys. It was a lovely family event. Amount raised to be confirmed soon.

#### February Disco

We'd like ideas for the theme of this disco. Last year we held it as a Masked Ball. What would your children like for this year? Super Heroes and Super Stars? Masked Ball? Fancy Dress? Or just a normal disco? Let us know.

# Ċ́Ңосоlate Bingo

A very popular family event in the past & we will be holding another event this year. Where else can you win a bag full of chocolate as a prize?

Proposed date Wednesday 23<sup>rd</sup> March.

# Mother's Day Shop (

It's fair to say that the children all love buying the little gifts from these stalls for their parents and carers.

Proposed date Friday 4th March.

## Under discussion

We would love to receive your ideas and suggestions for new events. At present, we are considering a 80s School Disco for the Parents, a Family Quiz Night and a Fashion Show. We're not sure if we'll be able to run all these events this year but watch this space for further updates.

### Contact US

We now have a new email address that you can contact us by, give us ideas for events, suggestions or feedback. davyhulmeprimarypta@outlook.com

We also have a Facebook page now also please like and share away to all our school mums and dads, we will keep you up to date with all up and coming events on here too.

www.facebook.com/davyhulmeprimarypta
or just type in Davyhulme Primary PTA